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Dear Alison, 
 
Development:  A hybrid planning application for: 
a) An outline application (all matters reserved apart from access and landscaping) for the 

construction of: three new residential blocks providing for up to 425 
residential units and providing flexible Class E and Class F uses on the 
ground floor (excluding Class E (g) (iii)); and two commercial buildings 
for Use Classes E(g) i(offices), ii (research and development) providing 
flexible Class E and Class F uses on the ground floor (excluding Class E 
(g) (iii)),together with the construction of basements for parking and 
building services, car and cycle parking and infrastructure works.  

b) A full application for the construction of three commercial buildings for Use Classes E(g) i 
(offices) ii (research and development), providing flexible Class E and 
Class F uses on the ground floor (excluding Class E (g) (iii)) with 
associated car and cycle parking, the construction of a multi storey car 
and cycle park building, together with the construction of basements for 
parking and building services, car and cycle parking and associated 
landscaping, infrastructure works and demolition of existing structures. 

 
Appeal Reference:  APP/W0530/W/23/3315611 
 

The Ministry of Defence (MOD) has received notification from Greater Cambridge Council stating 

that an appeal has been made to the Secretary of State against the non-determination of above 

application.  

 

The MOD submitted a response dated 27 January 2023 to Greater Cambridge Council raising no 

objection to the proposal providing the comments and conditions provided by Cambridge City 

Airport Safeguarding are adhered to as part of any planning permission granted. 

 

The MOD has reviewed this response in light of the appeal, and I can confirm that the MOD raises 

no objection to the proposal. 

 

I trust that the above will be taken into account during the appeal consideration. Should you require 

any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 



 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Teena Oulaghan 

Safeguarding Manager 

 

 
 


